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The Government has decided to recommend to the Governor-
General, Sir Ninian Stephen, the appointment of Mr. J.D. Enfield
as Secretary, Department of Territories and Local Government.

Mr. Enfield is expected to take up his appointment tomorrow.

Mr. Enfield is currently a Deputy Secretary in the Department
of the Prime Minister and Cabinet.


